
Newsletter 5.10.2018 

Topaz News 

 

 

 

Dear All, 

We have had a fabulous first full time week in school. Lunches have been very 
successful and we are getting used to our new routine. I am very proud of all of the 
children. 
 
Phonics 
 
We have started to look at the letters that go with the sounds. They are in the home 
learning books in the book bags. It would help your child to practise the sounds to 
the point that they can look at the sound and know the action. If they are going to 
practise writing them, refer to the formation sheet. 
 
Learning 

We have been talking about Gem Turtle this week and trying to 

stick with our jobs until they are finished to build our stick-ability. 

We have also talked about looking after our own things to help 

grow our diamonds. Giving your child some responsibility at 

home would help with this: Perhaps giving them the 

responsibility for making their bed in the morning would be a 

start? 

We have been looking at patterns and ordering 

numbers in maths. 

 

There have been lots of other exciting things 

going on. 

      

Kind regards, 

                       Sally Windmill 
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